John Eliot School Community Service Learning
Sandwich Tuesday!
Serving the homeless and needy in Boston
On several Tuesdays throughout the year, as part of our service learning program - the 4th and 5th graders will once again partner with Generic Ministry to make bagged meals to help the homeless in Boston.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the students to participate in a service learning project and do something for others, as a community.
Generic Ministry is a not-for-profit organization based in Needham. They are a group of volunteers who collect and distribute food, clothing and supplies to the homeless and needy.
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2019-2020 TUESDAYS:
October 15th 
November 19th
December 17th
January 21st
February 25th
March 17th

Along with the meal, small basic necessity items are handed out at the truck.  
All grades will be given the opportunity to contribute to the donations each month. 
There is a collection basket in each pod. Children can bring in donated items at any time throughout the year and deposit them in the collection baskets. 

The total number of meals and items donated will be added to our Sandwich Tuesday totals poster in the main lobby!
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ITEMS COLLECTED BY GRADE:
Kindergarten: Decorate the Bags in Class (no donations)
First Grade: Travel-size Toothbrush & Toothpaste

Second Grade:  Travel-size Shampoo and Conditioner
Third Grade: Hothands Hand Warmers
Fourth Grade:  Travel-size Body Lotion
Fifth Grade: Travel-size Deodorant

**Please ask your child about this project and let them share what they are 
learning about community service!**
Thank you!
